From: <u>Angie Fisher</u>

To: Koopman Samantha; Patrino Beth

Cc: Nordlund Jan
Subject: Yes on LC 76

Date: Sunday, June 21, 2020 9:28:39 PM

Dear Committee Members,

Please vote YES on LC 76 in order to increase the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%. During this time of uncertainty and unknowns for the future for education, parents needs choices in how to educate their children. Online schooling is a very good alternative to having students gather in public buildings, overpopulating classrooms, having too many students per teacher, especially with the new safety standards that will be required in the fall. Thank you.